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HEAD OF ACADEMY
SMITH’S WOOD ACADEMY
WINDWARD WAY
SMITH’S WOOD
BIRMINGHAM, B36 0UE

T: 0121 788 4100


18th July 2018


Dear Parent/Guardian

I am writing to confirm that your child will be attending the Drayton Manor trip on Thursday 19th July 2018.

Students should arrive at school at the normal time and go to line-ups and tutor time.  At the start of period 1:

Year 7 & 8 students should report to the Theatre
Year 9 students should report to the Gymnasium
Year 10 students should report to the canteen

We expect to leave school at 9.15am and return no later than 4.00pm (dependent on traffic).  Children will then make their own way home or be collected by parents.

Of course, students can wear non-uniform.  They will need to be prepared with sunscreen and hats in the event of hot weather and must bring their own food and drink (or money to purchase these).  Any child entitled to a free school meal will be given this on the coach.

Your child has done really well to be invited on this trip.  I am very proud of them and look forward to being able to take them again next year.
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Yours sincerely
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Mrs K Craig
Head of Academy
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